
 

New Shipping Vendor 
 

Happy New! Coming into 2022, Performance by Design will continue to perform shipments of 
items to veteran’s home locations than as previously having our technicians deliver to the 
veteran. As conditions hopefully change with COVID-19, we expect to provide this option 
again in the future for your veterans. We also wanted to make sure to provide an update of 
our new shipping vendor. We previously were in contract with UPS but have since moved to 
USPS. 
  
We will still ensure our 10-business day delivery of items to your veteran. Our technicians will 
contact your veteran to verify address for delivery before shipment to avoid any issues. 
Tracking numbers of delivery can also be requested from our technicians by your veteran to 
know date of arrival from USPS. At Performance by Design, we are here to help assist in your 
veteran’s success in their vocational pursuits! 
 
If you are interested in our products/services, please call (866) 757-1221. 
  
We have now partnered with MLCC Computer Training and accept 28-1905s, POs, and 
Purchase Cards. 
 
See our website www.performbydesign.com for details. 
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